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It is a matter of great honor and pride for the whole NCHD team that our Director Operations
Sindh Ms. Humaira Hashmi got the Benazir Bhutto Shaheed Human Rights Award 2010.
Ministry of Human Rights has recognized her efforts and hard work in the flood relief activities
under the umbrella of National Commission for Human Development. The Award has certified
the good work done by the whole NCHD staff throughout the country.

“| feel very proud of this achievement. It is all because of the capable and kind leadership of
NCHD that | worked for the relief and rehabilitation of flood affected people in the best possible
way. | will keep on working for the welfare of the poor people in future t00”, says Ms. Humaira
Hashmi.




